

The Pulborough Society

Minutes of meeting # 83 dated May 2016

Present: Peter Jones, Ian Ellis, Laurie Ellis, Jill Moore, Siggy Ellis, Anne Ball, Martin Ellis, Jane Paton

Apologies: Maggie Clarke, Terry Donnelly

Item		By whom
1	Minutes of the last meeting, No. 82 were approved and adopted	PJ
2.	Matters Arising None	
3.	Correspondence None	
4.	Treasurer's Report Opening Balance £1164.71 Add: Subs and Donations 1065.00 Federation of Sussex Amenity Socs 224.00 Outing 513.00 Less: Admin expenses 281.96 Fees 95.00 Hall 99.00 Balance at Bank at 9.5.16. £2490.75	TD
5.	Chairman's Report The last two meetings have been better attended. 46 attended the evening meeting on 27 th April and enjoyed the lecture about Northern Russia. There were some comments that the room was very hot.	PJ
6.	Planning Railway bridge. The current plan is for lights which would be operated by pedestrians wishing to walk under the bridge safely.	ME
7.	Membership Now stands at c. 130	JM
8.	Programme. This is all complete for the year	SH
9.	Outings There are for 21 enrolled for Hatchlands. Leave the Car Park at 10.45. Lunch in the Café at 12.15 (cards or cash). Tour of House c. 2.0pm. Embark coach to drive home 3.45pm 31 are booked for the Freemasons' Hall. Lunch somewhere in Queen Street, venue to be decided later.	AB
10	AOB EMAIL FROM Felicity Stroud suggesting multi-purpose cards with envelope and stuck on photograph cost c.£1.75, sale ?£2 Some doubts about the cost. Suggested 25 packs of 5 designs each initially.	PJ

	Peter suggested we purchase a Vistaprint Banner “The Pulborough Society” for use at the Harvest Fair and other public occasions when we want to advertise the Society’s existence Cost £35. all agreed. The Neighbourhood Wardens (2) will be able to use the Police Station. They will be controlled by the Parish Council and will have mobile phones and a vehicle. It is hoped they may be in action by June/July	PJ
11.	Date of Next meeting Tuesday 9th August 5pm in the Parish room	
